
     Mass  Schedule & Intentions 
   3rd Sunday of Ordinary Time 
      January 23rd ~ 29th,  2020 

       
 
 

1/23 SATURDAY VIGIL:                
  Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 
4:30pm   Intentions of Marie Rauseo 
 
1/24   SUNDAY 
  Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 
8:00am    The People of the Parish                 
10:30am   John Bywater 
  
1/25   MONDAY 
7:30am    Adoration 
8:30am    Intentions of Pat Mirarchi 
 
1/26   TUESDAY  
11:00am Adoration 
12noon   Doris Shaffer 
 
1/27  WEDNESDAY   
7:30am  Adoration 
8:30am   Colleen Donahue 
 
1/28  THURSDAY   
4:30pm  Adoration 
5:30pm   Natalina Toffolo 
 
1/29   FRIDAY  
7:30am    Adoration 
8:30am    Mary Jane Putzier 
 
 

MOST HOLY NAME OF JESUS 

MASS SCHEDULE 
 

NO DAILY MASSES THIS WEEK 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parishioners,  

 

It is also on a note of gratitude that I reach out to us in this 

week's column. Fr. Jon and I, will continue to be grateful, 

for the beautiful souls that God has blessed our both 

parishes with. Just know that we appreciate all you do, even 

when we do not directly appreciate your sacrifices. Last 

week, we started the prayer of Christian unity, which ends 

with the feast of St. Paul on the 25th of January. In the same 

way, last week a new administration was inaugurated to take 

over the leadership of this great nation. It is happening at a 

time when our nation has recorded the greatest losses of 

lives because of the pandemic; this new government is 

coming when our nation is greatly divided on political lines. 

This new administration has promised to restore things to 

order. But if we may ask, how will they be able to do so? 

 

Thomas Merton in “Conjecture Of A Guilty Bystander” 

said, “Our humanity is sinking under the waves of hatred 

and desperation, and we are carried away by a storm that 

would have been so terrible if we were not capable of 

feelings of guilt about it!” If these men and women who are 

taking over the mantle of leadership do not have the sense 

of guilt that evil should not be condoned; do not put your 

hope in human beings. We must have the sense of guilt in 

order to seek repentance. Merton went on to say that “We 

often forget that Christian faith is a principle of questioning 

and struggle before it becomes a principle of certitude and 

of peace. One has to doubt and reject everything else in 

order to believe firmly in Christ, and after one has begun to 

believe, one's faith itself must be tested and purified.”  

 

There is no doubt that our faith is being tested under the 

political divides, economic and social crisis, physical and 

spiritual struggles. In the midst of all these, the Lord reaches 

out to us to seek repentance of mind, heart and body. In this 

time of great divide, now is the time of repentance towards 

love. Hatred has been the worst choice we made against 

each other in the last four political years. The politicians 

will not unite us as long as what moves them is more from 

political reasons than from the principles of love and justice. 

We must therefore, beloved parishioners and people of good 

faith, define who we are in the light of Christ, Who is the 

only Way to unity, the only Truth in unity, and the only Life 

in unity. God bless you! 

                                        

                                  Yours in Christ,  

 

                                   Fr. Joseph 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS 
 

Confirmation students will meet this Sunday, 
January 24th from 5-6:30 PM at the Parish Hall. 
 
Our next Family Faith Formation is coming up, 
The Gospel of Life (Deacon Phil).  Please note the 
date change to Sunday, January 31 from 4-5 
PM.   

 

   

LOVE ONE ANOTHER 
CHALLENGES TO GROW 

YOUR MARRIAGE 
 

TIME TO THINK BACK TO YOUR 
WEDDING DAY! 

 
Share with each other one memory that made 

you laugh or cry and explain why. What advice 
would you give couples who are preparing for 

marriage this year? Share your advice with 
Terri McCormack at 

tmccormack@vermontcatholic.org. 

 
 

If you wish to continue to keep up with your 
weekly offertory, you can mail it to Blessed 
Sacrament Church, P.O. Box 27, Stowe, VT 
05672. 
 
Also, you can make a one time donation or 
monthly offertory on E-Giving, just contact 
Phyllis via email 
(blessedsacrament@vermontcatholic. org) to sign 
up or call the parish office (messages are checked 
frequently). On our website (bscvt.com) you can 
also donate through Paypal. Thank you so much 
for your generosity!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Sanctuary Lamp at  
Blessed Sacrament Church will  

burn this week 
 

 In Honor of the Langbo Family 

 

 

Marriage Day Mass with Bishop Coyne 
Sunday, February 7th 

Cathedral of St. Joseph in Burlington 
10:00am 

 
Join Bishop Coyne for a special Mass to honor 
and celebrate sacramental marriages with 
significant anniversaries (e.g. 5, 10, 15, 20 ..55, 57) 
in 2021. Given the health restrictions this year, 
there will be a limit of 20 couples to be 
recognized in person at this Mass. Couples can 
bring up to 6 family members with them (a total 
of 8). Regristrations will be accepted through 
January 28th.  
 
Register:vermontcatholic.org/event/marriage-
day-mass-with-bishop-coyne-2/ 

 
 

Mass intentions available throughout 2021. If 
anyone would like a Mass intention for 
deceased, living, anniversaries or some who is 
ill. Please contact Phyllis via email at 
blessedsacrament@vermontcatholic.org or 
contact the office at 253-7536. They all come with 
beautiful cards and we will mail them out for 
you or leave them at the parish center mailbox. 
There are many dates available.  
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